
March 1, 2021  
Message from Powell County Public Health:  
 
This is to alert you that the Powell County Public Health Board voted not to enact the mask 
mandate written by the Powell County Public Health Officer.    There was some question as to if 
this vote was legal but for now no one will be asked to wear a mask in Powell County.  Powell 
County Public Health asks it's citizens to continue wearing masks and practice all safety 
measures. 
Those voting against the mask mandate are: Jennifer Spring, Rem Mannix, Dan Sager, Doug 
Crachy.  Those voting for the mask mandate are: Ida Miller. 
The previous 5 are the only members of the Public Health Board allowed to vote. 
 
Marianne 
Powell County Public Health 
 


